
BRIAR ROAD ALLOTMENT HOLDERS ASSOCIATION 

  
Dear Plot Holders, 
  
SEED EXCHANGE – SUNDAY 15TH MARCH – 11am – 1pm: A reminder that our seed 
exchange is this Sunday! Come and say hello - refreshments will be available. 
 
Come along to the community hut with any unwanted seeds and help yourself to seeds that 
others bring. Don’t be put off if you have no seeds to swap - you can still take part and could 
make a small contribution for your seeds. Members of the committee will also be around 
with advice for the forthcoming growing season 
 
COUNCIL SHREDDER VISIT – SATURDAY 21ST MARCH – FROM 8am. 
Council contractors will be on site to shred our non-compostable woody material on 
Saturday 21st March from 8am. Please bring your material along to be shredded on the day 
if you can – if you’re not able to attend on the day, please place your woody material in the 
area adjacent to the communal compost bins. 

N.B. The shredded material is expected to be composted – please don’t add anything that 
can’t be composted or shredded to the pile such as soil, bind weed, horse tail etc. 
 
PLOT NUMBERING: We’ve embarked on our project to mark out each plot, but it would 
really help us if everyone could clearly show their plot number somewhere on their plot – 
on the shed, water barrel etc or on a post driven into the ground alongside the path leading 
to your allotment if there isn’t a marker there already. Again, please speak to any 
committee member if you require help or assistance 
 
We hope to see you at the seed exchange on Sunday 
 

Kind Regards 

BRAHA Committee 


